
To: Mr. Turgeon, Superintendent/ Knox County R-I Board of Education  

From: Nancy Goodwin Federal Programs Coordinator/Curriculum 

Director/MOSIS Core Data  

RE: Administrator’s Report  

 

Federal Programs  

• Preschool/Kindergarten Screenings will begin later this month.  We will 

be doing individual appointments rather than a mass screening.  

Information will be in the paper and on our district social media as well. 

 

• MAP-A testing is continuing for the spring testing window. 
 

• We have had 10 referrals for special education services.  Four students 

have qualified for services and five have not qualified and one is in the 

testing process.   

 

• We currently have 77 students with IEP’s enrolled in the districts in 
grades preschool through 12th grade.  We are serving 11 students through 
Speech Intervening Services.   

 

Curriculum and Grant Writing   

• I am currently researching the SRSA Grant and RLIS grants. Normally you 

can apply for one or the other but this year it is apparent we are able to 

apply for both.  

 

• Exploring playground grant opportunities to help with improvements to 

the elementary playground. 

 

• Curriculum writing and review is going well.  


